Wendx Strangeway

From: Aislaby Parish Council

Sent: 25 June 2016 17:31

To: Planning; Ailsa Teasdale A o
Subject: Re: 17 Egton Road, Aislaby - NYM/2016/0364/FL ' 4 N //

Re: NYM.2016/0364/FL
Dear Ailsa/Planning

Please be advised that at the parish council meeting on the 21st June 2016 the parish council resolved NO
Objections to this planning application.

I have checked the planning portal and there are no applications listed for me to respond to via this medium
- which is a very useful way to respond. Can [ ask whether there is an issue with the planning portal not
updating at the moment?

Kind regards

Victoria
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Victoria Pitts

Parish Clerk

Aislaby Parish Council
C/0 Davison Farm

Egton

Whithy

North Yorkshire YO21 1UA

On 26 May 2016 at 15:45, <planning(@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote;
You have received this email from North York Moors National Park Authority (Planning Service) in
relation to a planning matter at 17 Egton Road, Aislaby.

The attached correspondence contains important information; please retain it for your records.

If this is a consultation/re-consultation and you are set up with a log-in username and password, please click
the link http://Ainyurl.com/zSgqmndi

In any correspondence, please quote the Council reference number, which is included in the attached letter,

If in future you would like to respond to the electronic correspondence via our e-consultation system please
contact Wendy Strangeway via email (planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk) who wili be more than happy to
set you up with a log-in username and password.

If you cannot open the attachment you can download the following software fiee of charge:






